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Deadline for items for the next Bridge is 15th March 2019 
Giles Collins, Editor at Westview House, 109 High Street, Worton 

Telephone: 01380 728664 
email address:   editorofthebridge@gmail.com 

Regular Meetings  

 

In the Village Hall 

¶ Gardening Club   
     3rd Monday 8.00pm (not Aug/Dec) 

¶ Pilates classes  
    Thursdays 7pm-8pm & 8pm-9pm 

¶ Ladies Group 
    Last Wednesday (not Aug/Dec) 

¶ Women's Institute   
    2nd Tuesday 7.45pm 

¶ Worton Toddler Group 
    Wednesday 10.00 am - Noon 

¶ 1st Worton & Marston Brownies 
Alternate Tuesdays (term time only) 

¶ Worton Parish Council Meeting 
   1st Monday (not Aug) or as shown on 
notice boards 

 

In the Chapel at Marston 

¶ Marston Parish Council Meeting 
    Last Tuesday (every odd month) 

 

In the Rose & Crown 

¶ Neighbourhood Plan Meeting 
    Second Sunday 7pm (not Aug) 

 

Various Venues  
Announced Monthly 

¶ Book Swap 
    2nd Saturday 10.00 - Noon 

 

Mobile Library 
Location: The School, 1.10 - 1.50pm   
Next Date  

¶ Monday 4th March 
 

Call Wiltshire Library Services  
on 01225 713727 for information 

VILLAGE DIARY 

Forthcoming Events 
 

9th     Bookswap  
12th   WI meeting 
16th   Jumble Sale 
17th   Link Quiz 
18th    Gardening club 
27th   Ladies Group 

Devizes Farmersô Market 

Next: Saturday 2nd March 
 

The Shambles Antiques Market 
Every Tuesday 

 
 
 

Kerbside Collections  
 

Black box and Plastic bottle  
and card recycling:  
Wednesdays 13th & 27th  

 

Household waste: 
Wednesdays 6th & 20th  

 

Garden waste: 
Fridays 8th & 22nd   

  
Worton and  

Marston Link                                                                                                                         
 
 
 

If you need help with 
transport for hospital appointments  
visiting the doctor and dentist or  
other important journeys. 

 

 Call  W&M Link on 
      07413912828     
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If you wish to promote your business in the area, 
    you could do much worse than advertise in The Bridge. 

 

For just Ã90 a year for a whole page, Ã60 for 1/2 a page or Ã30 for 1/4 page  
(i.e. as little as Ã2.50 per edition) your advert will appear in 12 editions  

which will be delivered to approximately 320 homes in and around the villages. 
 

Please email: editorofthebridge@gmail.com    

 

If you know anyone who might be interested,  
please can you encourage them to get in contact. 

лмоул сффммр 
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The Bridge is printed on sustainably sourced paper                                                                    
by DMC Office Supplies - 01380 739137 

óI've learned that people will forget what you said, people will 
forget what you did, but people will never forget how you made 
them feelô. 

Maya Angelou 
(kindly sent in by mk) 

"HOBBY HUB"...  
 

Are you lonely?  bored?  Here's 
a new opportunity to meet in a 
warm and cosy environment, 
enjoy a cuppa and biscuit or 
two while working on our latest 
(table-top) projects - perhaps a 
bit of model-building, marque-

try, sketching, embroidery, knitting, card making or maybe enjoy a 
game of draughts or dominoes, etc (regret no broadband available 
at this time)  - or just come along for some company and a chat 
and maybe learn a new skill.  The choice is yours but they need to 
be reasonably quiet activities so that we can chat to one another 
while doing away! 

 

Thanks to the Management Team of the Potterne Youth Centre, 
access to the building has been hugely improved and the Team has 
agreed that we can hold our meetings there, on 2nd and 4th Wednes-
days each month, from 2-4pm.   

 

First Meeting:  Wednesday 13th March, 2-4 pm 
Potterne Youth Centre (Silver Street) 

 

See you there?  Why not bring a friend (but please note this is for 
adults only as more suitable opportunities exist already for young 
children).  Don't forget to bring along whatever you're working on, 
(if appropriate) ! 

 

Contact:  Ren®e Coulson    email: rycoulson40@gmail.com     
                 01380 725208   or   07771 831121   

mailto:e%3Arycoulson40@gmail.com
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All types of upholstery and soft 
furnishing work undertaken at 
ôvery competitive ratesõ 

¶ Chairs/sofas re-sprung, recovered & repaired 
¶ Curtains made to measure 
¶ Furniture re-caning 

 
For a free quotation please contact  
Hazel Rennie on 01380 722845 

TONY PARSONS 
5ƻƳŜǎǝŎ !ǇǇƭƛŀƴŎŜ 9ƴƎƛƴŜŜǊ 

Cookers                          Driers          Washing Machines 

SERVICE & REPAIRS 

Tel: 01380 723279             Mobile: 07970 117023 
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THE BRIDGE 

         Editor: Giles Collins 
editorofthebridge@gmail.com    

Jean Moxham 
The Late Jean Evelyn Amey Moxham (Powell) 

 
It is with great sadness that I am informing you that our mother Jean 
passed away peacefully at home on 18th January. The family would like 
to thank friends and family for all the kind messages and cards.  

 

Jean was the longest resident of Sandleaze. She married the late Larr 
Moxham on 4th November 1950 and they started their married life at 24 
Sandleaze. Jean lived there for 69 years. They were the first couple to 
move into Sandleaze and their three children grew up there. Two of the 
children, Francine and Trevor, were born there, and Sandra was born at 
Devizes hospital.  

 

Jean was a very kind person. She worked hard all her life and would 
give her last penny to help anyone. She loved her family and they al-
ways came first. She also loved her garden and her pet dogs. She was a 
wonderful wife, mother and grandmother. She is with her sweetheart 
Larr  now. 

 

She will be sadly missed. Rest in peace Mum and Dad. Always in our 
thoughts and our hearts. 

 

We would like to say many thanks to John and Jackie of the Rose and 
Crown, Worton, for their welcome and the lovely food they put on for 
us. 

 

Many thanks 
From Francine and the family 

Dennis Phillips 
 

Dennis Phillips died peacefully at home on 2nd February. A ser-
vice will be held at Wiltshire Crematorium at 2.30pm on 26th 
February, and afterwards at the Rose and Crown, Worton. 
Lorna thanks all their friends in Worton and Marston for their 
messages of love and support at this sad time. 
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Conservation Contractors  
§Providing a comprehensive locally based  

tree maintenance service  

§Free advice  

§Surveys 

§Surgery  

§Planting  

 William Warden 01380 726739  

Mobile ð 07889 461358 

www.conservation -contractors.co.uk  
                                        because common sense is no longer common!  

The Bridge 

Page 45 

March 2019 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Not much football played over the last month due to snow and rain making most 
pitches unplayable.  
We do have two new FA Level 1 Goalkeeper coaches with Sharon Black and Mark 
Goddard completing their qualifications, so watch out for future sessions to devel-
op our keepers. 
Badger Cubs ï Numbers continue to grow indoors at St Barnabas school. Players 
improving in confidence each week. Training Saturday's at St Barnabas Primary 
School starting 9:30am.  
The Badger Cubs would like to thanks Easterton fete for their donation for new 
equipment.  

U7/8 ï Friendly matches for both teams being planned and training will be at Lavington 
School from 1730-1800. Contact Mark. 
U9 and U10 ï Both teams playing resumed and played well in matches. The teams do need 
additional players for matches. Training Fridays 1800-1900 at Lavington School. Contact 
Sharon. 
U11 ï Both teams have played well this season. Training on Fridays at 1800-1900, contact 
Mark. 
U12 ï Wizards- League going well. Lost out in Cup Quarter final 2-0 to Bradford Town.  
Training at Northbrook and Lavington School from 1900-2000. Contact Dave. 
U12 - Badgers - Limited league matches due to weather , but playing well and added new 
players.  
U13 ï One match played and a 6-1 victory away to Westbury. Friendly and league matches 
scheduled. Training Fridays 1730 - 1830 at Northbrook. Contact Neil. 
U16 ï Lost match in League cup 7-6 on penalties after extra time. A number of league 
matches to catch up with.  Training at Northbrook on Fridays 1900-2000. Contact Jake. 
U18 ï Currently sitting  4th in league. Training Thursdays at Northbrook 1800-1900. Con-
tact Debs. 

Teams are always looking for more parents to get involved with helping teams in 
supporting roles or in coaching roles, the club will enable training for those who 
wish to get involved. Please speak to your managers to help support them. 
Teams are always on look out for more players, so if you would like to take up the 
sport, have some fun and learn new skills, contact one of the managers below. 
Teams are also looking out for sponsors to help with costs, so if any companies 
interested in helping then please contact Dave. 
Work is almost complete on the clubhouse at Northbrook with internal painting to 
be completed volunteers required! If companies would be interested in advertising 
at Davis Field then please contact Dave. 
 

Contacts 
Badger Cubs ï Dave Kiddle - 07843 678781     U7/8/U11 ï Mark Goddard ï 01380 813160 
U9 and U10 ï Sharon Black 01380 818193       U12 ï Dave Kiddle ï 07843 678781      
U13 ï Neil Black ï 01380 818193                     U17/18 ï Debs Minty ï 07877 361470 
U16 ï Jake Davis ï 07741 306303                    Adults ï Pete Drew ï 07885 527546 
 

Follow us on Facebook ï Worton and Cheverell Youth Football Club  
(No other pages are approved by the club) 

http://www.conservation-contractors.co.uk
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07980 630905 01380 738319 
www.concept-2-creation.com 

General maintenance 
Garden clearance 

Hedging & hedge cutting 
Fencing & walling 

Planting & planting schemes 
Decking & timber structures 

Paving & paths 
Water features & ponds 

Low voltage lighting systems 
Full design & construction 

Turfing 
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Pastoral Letter  
      

The view from my window 
 

     Snow, snow, thick, thick 
snow. Did you enjoy it? I admit I 
did, from walking in it as it gen-
tly  licked my face, to driving 
through the Pewsey Vale in glo-
rious sunshine  just before  the 
thaw set in. Miles and miles, and 
waves and waves, a bit like the 
desert  I suppose. 
 

     Arenôt we lucky to live in an 
area which is so diverse and rela-
tively speaking with such a gen-
tle climate? But itôs never far 
away these days, the problem of 
global warming and pollution. 
What do we do? I know we are 
all trying hard to find ways, from 
the proliferation of many col-
oured dustbins, to recyclable 
coffee cups, but we havenôt 
found the answer yet. 
 

     It all seems a long way away 
from the world of the New Tes-
tament in the time of Jesus. 
There certainly wasnôt any plas-
tic  back then, and burning fossil 
fuels wasnôt a problem either, 
and as far as we know global 
warming was unknown so we 
have to ask ourselves what 
would Jesus have said or done in 
response to this problem of our 
generation, after all he is a sav-
iour  for all time not just 2000 
years ago. 

     Just recently we have been 
celebrating Candlemas, a love-
ly festival, where we remember 
that for some mysterious rea-
son two special people, Simeon 
and Anna  recognized Jesus as 
the Messiah, the light of the 
world , for both Jews and eve-
ryone else. We are all in it to-
gether. What did  Simeon and 
Anna see which meant salva-
tion for the world, and what 
can we see? Their hearts must 
have been full of wonder when 
they recognized him. 

 

     I think the first step  for us 
is to wonder. Jesus loved to go 
out by himself, to the hills  to 
pray and Iôm sure the first thing 
he did was look around him  
and wonder at the beauty of the 
world and thank his heavenly 
father for it. We can do that. 
Next he prayed, Father forgive 
them, for they know not what 
they do. We can do that too. 
But next we can confess be-
cause now we do know what 
we are doing. Itôs too easy to 
say that other countries are 
worse than us. If  we all try that 
little bit harder it will make a 
difference. We need help. We 
need to apply our minds to it; 
we need to support our scien-
tists and our young people; we 
 

(continued on page 9) 


